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Orientation programme for the newly admitted 1

st
year students of the different branches for the academic 

year 2017/18 was held on 27
th

 July 2017 at11.00 a.m in the Kamlaben Shankarbhai Patel GCET 

auditorium. The objective of the orientation programme was to make the newly admitted students 

acquainted with GCET, about the campus, facilities, teaching-learning process and several other aspects 

of the college. 

 

The programme began with the Sanskrit shloka recital by the final year students. The student anchors then 

introduced the Principal and all Heads of the Departments sitting on the dais. It was followed by the 

address of the Principal Dr. Himanshu Soni about different activities of the college. He also presented a 

slide-show highlighting various activities and achievements of the institution. A few final year students 

shared their feelings and experiences of GCET with the audience.  

 

At the end there was a question-answer session, where few parents asked some questions and clarified 

their doubts. They also complimented the very purpose of the orientation programme.  

 

After this central orientation programme, students of various disciplines attended the departmental 

orientation at their respective departments. During this, the department head introduced the faculty 

members and other departmental infrastructural facilities to the students. The students were also taken on 

a tour to laboratories and other facilities of the department as well as central facilities of the institute to 

make them familiar with the same. 
 


